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I-CAR ANNOUNCES GOLD CLASS FOR WAYNE PHIPPS SMASH REPAIRS 

 
I-CAR Australia Gold Class Coordinator Gary Wood today announced that Wayne Phipps Smash 
Repairs in Midland, Western Australia has been awarded the prestigious I-CAR Gold Class 
Collision status. 
 
“Wayne Phipps is extremely proud to have achieved I-CAR Gold status. It has taken some time 
and energy but has been worth the ride. Staff at Wayne Phipps Smash Repairs have been 
enthusiastic and competitive during the journey. 
 
Cars are not all the same today and it is vitally important that our technicians understand the 
materials, structure and technology behind them. 
Therefore, post trade training is vital and while some repairers deem it unnecessary, or only train 
key individuals, I believe every person working on a vehicle should be topped up with as much 
knowledge as possible.   
 
All of us at Wayne Phipps Smash Repairs look forward to working with I-CAR on our journey of 
continuous improvement” explained Mr Phipps. 
 

 
 
“It has been a great month for everyone involved at Wayne Phipps Smash Repairs. Along with 
achieving I-CAR Gold Class status they have also become part of the Holden Certified Repairer 
Network. 
Congratulations from everyone at I-CAR Australia. Wayne Phipps Smash Repairs join an exclusive 
group of repairers who continue to set high standards in the industry” added Mr Wood. 
 

 
 

I-CAR, founded in 1979, is an international, not-for-profit, training  
organization dedicated to improving the quality, safety and efficiency of  

auto collision repair for the ultimate benefit of the consumer. 
 

For further information, contact I-CAR Australia Gold Class Coordinator Gary Wood on 0459 218 579. 
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